
Dear Chairman Holvey and Members of the Committee 

 
Thank you for your work on the House Committee on Rules. Your role is critical in 
protecting our children and grandchildren’s  future and livelihood from the 
disastrous effects of climate change through global warming.  This is a time to 
move beyond Partisanship and unite to protect all Oregonians 

As a resident of beautiful rural Southern Oregon, I see the increasing destruction 
of our forests, fisheries, agriculture and natural biological systems and the impact 
on health and economic opportunity. 
I urge you to support the enactment of a strong Climate Action Bill HB4167 to 
severely reduce Greenhouse Gas Emissions and provide investment to 
support  Rural communities that are negatively impacted by legislation. 
Sincerely, 
David Bekermeier 

1065 Beswick Way 

Ashland, OR 97520 

 


